
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 17th January 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’                  
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                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec C 100% Expected Attendance 

Y2W 99% Expected Attendance 

Y4G 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec P, Y1Dr, Y1Di, 
Y2M 96% Expected Attendance 

Y5C 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y5K/S, Y6K 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3Kn 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Ke 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y6D 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y4H 86% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 
Jacob Luca Grayson Jax Layton Alana Mia 
Isaac Rory Eliza Aria Ryley Charlie Everlyn 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Evaan Anna-Maria Jackson Frankie Tyler Spencer Macie Eddie 
Isaac Essa Leo Charlie Freddie Noah-Lee Imogen Avianna 

Important Dates  
 
 

 29.01.25 – Boccia Festival 
 02.02.25 – NSPCC Numbers Day 
 11.02.25 – Y3 to Magna 
 

 12.02.25 – Y1 to Sudbury Hall 
 

 12.02.25 – Valentines Disco 
 

 13.02.25 – Y5 to Cromford Mills 
 

 28.02.25 – International Mother Languages Day 
 

Fire Drill 
On Wednesday, this week, we had  
a fire drill and evacuated the whole 
school. The procedure for a drill is we 
sound the alarm, all children walk outside 
and line up in their designated spot on the 
playground. For some children this was 
their first ever practice and they were all 
fabulous. 

Valentines Disco 
On Monday, the office  
sent out forms via  
ParentMail for parents  
to sign up for the  
Valentines Disco which will be 
taking place on Wednesday the 
12th February (Disco for Y1-6). If 
you haven’t yet completed the 
form, please do so as soon as 
possible. 
 

Y5 Swimming 
Miss Knowles and Miss Shepherd’s  
class started swimming this week  
and their session went really well. Unfortunately, 
the children only get a short time in the pool and 
for those children who cannot swim or can only 
swim a bit, the time isn’t enough. There are several 
places in Chesterfield that offer swimming lessons 
which will hugely help your child’s confidence. 
Please follow the link below for more information. 
https://www.chesterfield.gov.uk/sport-and-
leisure/activities/swimming/swimming-lessons/ 
 

World Religions Day 
Today our children took place in World 
Religions Day looking at a range of 
Religions and Festivals/Celebrations. On 
Monday, our children will be sharing all of 
their work and learning in a special 
assembly. 
 
 
 
 

Due to staff training, 
there will be no 
choir practice on 
Tuesday next week! 


